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Mr. Lany W. Boyd dlbla 
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Tampa, FL 33619 

Dear Mr. Boyd: 

Rule 25-24.520, Florida Administrative Code, Reporting Requirements, states: 

(1) Each pay telephone service company shall file with the Commission's 
Division of Telecommunications updated information for the following items within 
ten days after a change occurs: 

(a) The street address of the certificate holder including number, street name, 
city, state and zip code, and the mailing address if it differs from the street address. 

@) Name, title, and phone number of the individual responsible for contact with 
the Commission. 

In April, the US Pcistai Service returned mail that was addressed to you. On August 25,1999, 
I called the telephone number we had on file for you, 813-988-4140, and left a detailed voice mail 
message asking for a return call. By September 9,1999, I had not received a return call, nor had the 
Commission received updated reporting requirements from you; therefore, Docket No. 991356-TC 
was opened. On Decemlm 20,1999, Order No. PSC-99-2498-PAA-TC was issued, which imposed 
a $500 fine or canceled your certificate. You had until January 10,2000 to respond to the Order. 
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- -.& I was recently notified that on December 3 1,1999, you mailed the 1999 regulatory assessment !Z 
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RJ -..-e If you wish to keep your certificate active, you need to make a settlement offer. In other cases 3 N $ cv 5' *s YLC* dealing with this rule violation, the Commission has accepted a $100 settlement in lieu of the Q> ~~~ 
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Docket number; 

Statement that in the future, you will notify the Commission of any change in 
address or telephone number within 10 days of the change; 

Make a specific monetary settlement; 

Any settlement offer should be addressed to Ms. Blanca Bay6, Director, Division of 
Records and Reporting, Florida Public Service Commission, at the above address. As 
information, the proposed settlement amount should not be paid at this time. It will become due 
after the Commissioners vote on this issue. 

Please respond in writing by March 7, 2000 and let me know how you wish to proceed. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant 
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance 

cc: d o c k e t  No. 991356-TC 
Division of Legal Services (K. Peiia) 


